
 

URGENT NOTICE – ACTION NEEDED BY 2nd AUGUST 2020 

TAPESTRY LEARNING JOURNEY 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As you will be aware, the school uses Tapestry in order to share your child’s learning journey 

throughout the Reception Year with you.  

 

As the children are now moving into Year 1, their Learning Journey is now available to download 

as a PDF file, so that you are able to keep the photographs and observations of your child’s 

learning.  

 

In order to download the PDF you need to login to your tapestry account using your user name 

and password. Select your name in the top right hand corner and then click PDF downloads. You 

should then see your child’s PDF, click the download button to download it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that your child’s Learning Journey is only available to download until the 2nd 

August. After this time your PDF will be deleted and you will not be able to download the file. This 

is due to data protection guidelines. 

 

If you have any issues please let your child’s class teacher know. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Mrs Bryant 

 

Reception Year Lead 


